

LOYOLA CATHOLIC SECONDARY SCHOOL

4010 Sladeview Crescent, Mississauga, Ontario L5L 681 Telephone: (905) 820-9822 · Fax: (905) 820-1753 Website: www.dpcdsb.org/LOYOL



January 17, 2025

Dear Parent(s) / Guardian(s), Please see the information below for some updates and reminders:

Final Exams- Semester One

This is a reminder that exams begin on Wednesday, January 22nd – Monday, January 27th (Periods 1 -4). Students must be in their classes by 8:12 am on each of their exam days, and must be in full uniform. Students are to return any outstanding course materials (i.e. textbooks) to their teacher on the day of the exam. There will be no cafeteria service during exams and buses will leave each day at 2:25pm. Please refer to the exam day schedule that was emailed separately for more information.

We wish our students good luck on their examinations!

Spirit Hoodies



Loyola Spirit Hoodies are now available for purchase! Show your school spirit and Warrior pride with this heather grey hoodie that can be worn on civvies days, designated spirit days, or after school activities. This hoodie is NOT part of the school uniform and may not be worn on regular school days. Students can personalize their hoodie by choosing either "Athletics" or "Warriors," and include their name on the sleeve. To place your order, scan the SchoolCash Online QR from the graphic attached, download or take a screenshot of your payment receipt, then complete the Google order form with your details. The deadline for ordering is Thursday, January 30, 2025. If you have any questions, see Ms. Cernjul or send an email to Alana.Cernjul@dpcdsb.org.

Loyola Catholic School Council - Save the Date!



Our Catholic School Council invites all parents/ guardians to attend a presentation by Paul Davis on the topic of social media safety. The presentation will take place here at Loyola in our cafeteria on **Monday, February 10**th.

All parents and guardians are welcome!

Sports

Volleyball

Our Senior Girls Volleyball team defeated Mississauga Secondary on Tuesday in an exciting game. With this victory our team is number 2 on the ROPSSAA list for the southwest region.

The girls are in action after exams on February 5th when they take on Rick Hansen here at Loyola.

Grade 12 Graduation Photos

Grade 12 students get ready to smile! Your graduation photo dates are from February 10 – February 21, 2025. Booking information has been sent to all grade 12 teachers to share with students and a separate email with these details has also been sent to parents.

From the Guidance Department

Semester two classes begin on Friday, January 31st.

Last Day for Semester 2 Elective Course Changes- Friday, February 7th, 2025 Last Day for Semester 2 Pathway Changes- Friday, February 28th, 2025

Grade 12 students are reminded that <u>Saturday</u>, <u>February 1st</u>, <u>2025</u> is the deadline for Ontario high school students to submit their completed applications to the OCAS for equal consideration.

Important Dates

Grade 9 EQAO Assessment of Mathematics – January 16th and 20th (for grade 9 students in math semester 1)

Semester One Exams: January 22, 23, 24, 27 (periods 1-4) Detailed schedule was sent out in a separate email.

Exam Contingency Day: January 28, 2025

Please note: It is expected that students be present at school to complete the final 30% of their final grade which is comprised of the culminating performance task (CPT) and exam. Exams must be written during the exam period and CPTs must be written under the supervision of the teacher.

Exam Review Day: January 29, 2025

First Day of Semester Two: January 31st, 2025

Report Cards for Semester One: emailed to students' emails on February 7th.

Grade 12 Graduation Photos: February 10 – February 21, 2025

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call me or send me an email.

Have a wonderful weekend ahead!

Gina Renda

Gina Renda

Principal

c.c: Herman Viloria, Trustee, Mississauga Wards 2 and 8